
 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF WATERBORO 

Planning Board 

 
 

A Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, March 6, 2013, at 7:00 p.m. at 

the Town Hall Annex.  The Planning Board will receive public comment on 

a subdivision application for Green Court Acres (Phase 1) submitted by 

Mark McCallum of Waterboro, LLC.  The project is a 19 lot single family 

residential subdivision on 27.15 acres (Tax Map 4 Lot 22) located off West 

Road, accessed by Pole Line Drive. 

 

The plans may be viewed during regular business hours in the Planning 

Board Office. 

 

Chairman, 

Tim Nelson 

 


